
AAUW Executive Board Meeting Minutes 

November 7, 2019 

The meeting was called to order by co-president Jan Horner at 9:27 a.m.  The Mission Statement was 

recited.   

Thanks for the refreshments were expressed to Susan Fenwick, Linda Roberson, and Sue Lancaster.  

Members were encouraged to give their $5 donation for wine for the Winter Belles party to Joyce Katz.  

Pat Shores gave the financial report.  Current balances are as follows: 

 Operating fund:  $45,290.71 

 Dollars for Scholars:  $3, 820.65 

 Schnucks:  $3,582.17 

Membership reported we currently have 206 members.  We have added 5 new members since July.   

The speaker at next week’s meeting will talk on the topic “A Woman and Investing”. 

The November meeting will focus on individual giving.  Members are encouraged to notify Judy 

Stagowski if they donate on-line. 

It was announced that $745 was raised by the Eleanor Roosevelt Walk in October. 

There are plans to have a celebration of the passage of the 19th amendment at the summer picnic next 

year.   

Volunteers will be recruited to help wrap presents at Barnes and Noble Bookstore on Friday, December 

13th.  Any proceeds from that will go to our chapter.   

A nominating committee will be seeking suggestions for candidates to run for officers for next year. 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:20 a.m. 

 

 

 

 


